Newsletter Submission Form

The COASCNA Newsletter Subcommittee would like to hear from you! Submissions can be anything relating to recovery, including, but not limited to: poetry, stories, opinions, ideas, drawings, photos, paintings, upcoming anniversaries of addicts or meetings, meeting announcements, area announcements, or upcoming events. The only requirements are that the media not include faces of addicts, must be recovery-related, and free of vulgarity (ie. no swearing, slurs, or other crude language). The newsletter is distributed to meetings in the central Ohio area and is posted on our local website www.nacentralohio.org. Feel free to include your name. Pieces may be submitted anonymously. Submissions will be selected by Newsletter subcommittee members and will be added to the quarterly printing at the subcommittee's discretion. If you do not see your submission in the Newsletter, it may be that it will be held onto and printed in a later issue. Pieces may be submitted to subcommittee members in person, or may be emailed to coascna.newsletter@gmail.com.